
Ad Hoc Senior Advisory Committee 

4 December 2019 

Location: Graves Library porch 
 

Attendance: Susan Boak, Amy Francis, Beverly Soule, Bill Leffler 

Absent: Ken Olsen, George Acker 
 

 
Town resident Steve Turner has requested an informal meeting with our 
committee members to discuss possibly joining it. Members agreed that the last 
week of the year (after Christmas) offers the best possibility for this. Susan will 
contact Steve. 
 
Becoming an Age Friendly Community was discussed again. Susan has been in 
contact with Patricia Oh, the AARP Maine’s Age-Friendly Consultant. Patricia is 
not available to meet with us in Kennebunkport until sometime in February. As 
we do not want to wait that long to move forward Susan will contact Patricia to 
explore her willingness to meet with us through ZOOM after her regularly 
scheduled monthly telecom on December 18th.  Beverly suggested asking 
Patricia if there is a more local AARP Age-Friendly representative we should start 
working with.  
 
Our January meeting agenda will include an in-committee review of the Maine 
Guide. 
 
New Action items: 
SAC-AI-63 Susan will contact Steve Turner to set up time to meet informally for 
coffee. 
 
SAC-AI-64 Susan will contact Patricia Oh to arrange a telecom meeting 
immediately following the monthly AARP Age Friendly telecom on December 
18th. 
 
 
Prior Action items:  
 
SAC-AI-62 Moving toward qualifying Kennebunkport as an AARP certified Age 
Friendly Community. SMAA has offered to connect Beverly with an AARP Age-
Friendly contact. Susan has the AARP information on becoming an Age Friendly 
Community and has emailed these to the committee.  
 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Amy Francis 


